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To whom it may concern,

I’'ve come across this discussion paper and wanted to take this opportunity to share some quick
feedback.

First of all, I can’t believe that this is not existing already as this such a convenient and time saving way
to commute between the Australian Capital and Australia’s largest city. Not only will it cut out the
travel to the airports but also no lengthy waits at terminal.

It would open the gates to a complete new market as potential clients have an option to rent out an
entire plane for their group at a reasonable price. This would mean an increase to the local economy
due to increased visitor numbers to our local attractions and more room nights for accommodation
providers.

If the impact of Seaplanes on waterways can be managed in several locations not only across Australia
but the entire world then | can’t see a reason why this can not be achieved in Australia’s Capital.
Please feel free to contact me directly if | can be assistance by answering further questions etc.

Kind Regards,

Lukas Wilfling
General Manager

MERCURE CANBERRA

Cnr Ainslie & Limestone Avenues
Braddon

ACT 2612

&

mercurecanberra.com.au
allaccor.com
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